
 
   

Dying Matters Week 11th – 17th May 2020  
Dying Matters is a campaign that aims to bring conversations and talking about the subject of 

death and bereavement into the national agenda. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our work is entirely funded by voluntary donations.  

To support us please visit our website  www.annerobsontrust.org.uk/donate 
The Anne Robson Trust is a registered Charity: 1178352 

 
 

 
The Anne Robson Trust is launching free virtual discussion opportunities 

during Dying Matters Week 2020  – ‘It’s Time to Talk’ 
 

Hosted by experienced members of our team, these virtual 45 minute 
discussions will take place live, and will help the group learn more about 
planning for the end of life, how to discuss this challenging subject with 

your nearest and dearest, and how to use our “My Wishes” checklist.  
These discussions sit alongside podcasts hosted by our Patron Bill 

Turnbull https://www.annerobsontrust.org.uk/podcasts/ 

To register your interest in joining a discussion during Dying Matters 
week please email info@annerobsontrust.org.uk 

 


